
                                                                                               
 
 

 

Have Questions?                                                                                         www.cenpatico.com 

Call us at 1-800-947-0633 

March 18, 2015 

 

 

Dear Cenpatico Provider,  

 

Cenpatico is committed to ensuring that services delivered to Peach State Health Plan members 

are being billed and reimbursed according to the Medicaid guidelines. Effective Monday, April 

20, 2015 providers must bill with both the rendering provider’s Taxonomy Code and NPI in box 

24J. In addition, providers must include an ID qualifier in box 24I for the Taxonomy Code, as well 

as the OPR (Ordering Prescribing Rendering) provider’s NPI number in box 17.  

 

Cenpatico will return claims when billing information does not match the information that is 

currently in our files. Claims missing the requirements in bold will be returned, and a notice sent to 

the provider, creating payment delays. Such claims are not considered “clean” and therefore 

cannot be entered into the system.  

 

We appreciate and value your partnership with Cenpatico and thank you for being a Network 

Provider serving the members of Peach State Health Plan.  If you have questions about the 

information described in this letter, please call Customer Services at 1-800-947-0633. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Toyanda Williams 

Network Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


